19-D Lions Quest BC Cabinet Report 
Oct 30, 2021
PDG Norma Bent

DG Joyce, 1stVDG Debbie, 2nd VDG Michael, Fellow Lions
Last Year was a good year for Lions Quest even with all the difficulties with Covid19. Looking forward to another successful year, the Lions Quest Canada Board of Directors has approved a plan for 2021-22 for across Canada and here are some highlights.
· Train 250 more educators reaching more than 35,000 students
· Develop and launch an in depth virtual training for adults working outside of school settings, that is based on our Lions Quest principles and philosophy.
· Host free webinar events with external speakers on relevant topics (mental wellbeing, brain research, other positive youth development topics).
· Raise $145,000 through Lions donations, Lions Quest fellowships, Q-Bear Fan Club memberships, a promotional contest and other efforts
· Increase social media platforms – including Facebook, twitter, Instagram and LinkedIn and update the website.
Participants in Workshops from our District since July 1st, 2021 to date have been from Kamloops, Williams Lake and Fort St. John. 
It never has been more important to focus on the Social & Emotional well-being for students and staff and it’s all virtual. 
Upcoming workshops are: Wednesday, November 24, 2021 4:00 – 6 pm EST
		                               Wednesday, December 1, 2021   4:00 – 6 pm EST

Important Notice:   District D has money available to sponsor Participants in these workshops.
Contact PDG Norma Bent – 250-572-2201 – bentnj41@shaw.ca

Lots of good things on the website for everyone to see. www.lionsquest.ca 

Lions Quest Chairs from across Canada meet at least once a month, brainstorming and keeping up to date on programs and trainings. Also there is a national meeting twice a year with LQ chairs from Canada and the United States. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Donations are very important from clubs in our district to maintain these award winning programs for the well-being of our youth of today. Thanks to the clubs that have already donated this year and hoping those who have not, will consider a donation to Lions Quest Canada in the near future. 

Respectively submitted
Norma J Bent
PDG Norma Bent- 19-D LQ BC Chair
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